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Shirlex Gibson

From: Kurt Koster <kostertwo@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, March 2, 2018 11:44 AM

To: Shirley Gibson

Subject: Environmental Advisory Board

Attachments: 17-486-CW-FINAL-web.pdf; SOER_June_26-15.pdf; BG_strategic_plan_2018_JAN_19
_LOW_RES.pdf

Hi All,

It was a pleasure meeting with some of you on Feb 28, 2017.

Attached are a few documents that may be helpful to you to show what an
equivalent advisory committee in Burlington Ontario has been doing.The
first two documents are from Sustainable Development Committee)
the last one is from s (BurlingtonGreen Environmental Association,
Inc.).

As | mentioned during our meeting, 1 felt the SDC as an advisory
committee to the City has limits as to what it can do, that is why we
formed BG 10 years ago. If you read through the BG's story and its
accomplishments, you can see that the results speak for themselves.
Venice is doing a lot of things well. I love the many bicycling trails, the
many Sarasota County Preserves, committees/groups like VABI (I
volunteer with KVB) (Keep Venice Beautiful) and the many opportunities
to enjoy music and the arts.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or comments.

Kurt Koster
(941) 920-9187




























